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House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards 

 

Senate Bill 426 

 

Dear Chair Representative Grayber, Vice-Chairs Representatives Elmer and Munoz 

and members of the Committee: 

 

 

 

It appears this non-sense of a legislative bill is passing. Just barely. At least there is 

some comfort in knowing there are some politicians in our legislative body that see 

the problems looming ahead with this bill.  

 

Okay, hold me, as a property owner, responsible for whomever I hire as a contractor 

to pay his crew. Thanks a lot for nothing.  Can I expect to pay the mechanics who 

work in the shop that repairs my truck next? Are grocery store clerks to follow.  

 

Oregon seems to fast getting things backwards in the state. So I will just stand by 

and watch politicians such as the sponsors and supporters of legislation such as this 

- the smartest guys & gals in the room, drag us down to California standards.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 

 


